
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 8th June 

2023 
 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting. 

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 1st June 2023. The minutes were accepted 

unanimously as a true record. 

 

The Secretary gave a brief update with ongoing employment issues. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

An email from the Cowbridge Road Traders Association to approve an event was read to the 

Committee.  

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 


